FROM THE DESK OF EDITOR IN CHIEF

This corner of the journal has been introduced from
this issue to communicate news regarding journal and
its new development. In the meeting of the board of
editors chaired by Professor AKM Mahbubur
Rahman few decisions have been taken which will be
implemented in the forth coming journals.

Already we have started printing the names of the
Reviewers of the articles of that issue .Information
about the national and international scientific
seminars of different societies & subjects will be
published in due course of time.

Fellows are requested to submit any medical miracle
that they have come across during their professional
practice which is exciting and reportable.

Publication of an article may take long time in JBCPS
so, short communication of professional and national
interestng topics are invited for Publications on
priority basis.

(J Bangladesh Coll Phys Surg 2010; 28: 67)

Fellows are requested to submit letters to the editor for
comments and criticism on any article and editorial.

We are trying to disseminate the Journal to many
different web sites. www.banglajol.info has been
updated upto 2009.

Directory of Open Access Journal (DOAJ) and
HINARI@who.int have agreed to include JBCPS in
their website very soon.

Hope to give more new information and further
development in the coming days. Best wishes for all
the fellows.

A new email address has been activated for the editor
of the Journal: journal.beps@gmail.com All the fellows
are requested to communicate to the above mail address
& can submit their articles fulfilling the requirment

Prof. Quazi Tarikul Islam
Editor-in-Chief



